
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Our short term rental has provided us with extra income since we are on a fixed budget due to the 
fact we are on social security. It has helped us stay afloat with the rising costs of utilities and food. 
We appreciate your vote.  

 Thank you 

  

 Sincerely, 

 John Hackworth 


